
Dear Council,

Please don’t take away crews hill golf course. I play there with friends and family every
week and is a very important part of my well-being. You have already sold a got her
valuable local course Whitewebbs, to Spurs which is an absolute disgrace. 

The current local residents and golf visitors will be negatively affected and let’s face it,
some big contractor from Australia will make all the money and leave us with a
thousands of box bashed homes which nobody can afford on ‘affordable’ housing. 

I object to this section in particular but also all other proposals. 

3,000 new houses in a ‘sustainable settlement’ at Crews Hill with the potential for
longer term expansion up to 7,500 new homes right up to the M25.(Policy SP PL9,
pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10);

https://enfieldsociety.org.uk/documents/localplan/extract-crews-hill.pdf
https://enfieldsociety.org.uk/documents/localplan/extract-crews-hill.pdf



